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  if you cannot 
work from hands 
as soon as you get 
home 
You can spread 
the virus even if 
you don’t have 
symptoms. 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

Well done to Ella 
Fitzgerald Class for 

having 100.00% 
attendance this week! 

 
 

Do you want to make a difference to children at Stebon? 

  

We have a vacancy on Stebon’s Local Governing Board. 

  

Click on the link below for further details. 

 

Information about post (please find attached on school website under 

Vacancies) 

 

Sign up sheet (please find attached on school website under Vacancies) 
 

Please return all nominations by 4pm Monday 16th November.  

either to the admin email: admin@stebon.org.uk  

or to the front office. 

What is a parent governor? 

 The members of the local governing 

board (LGB) work closely alongside 

the Headteacher and other school 

leaders. Their focus is the quality of 

education, safeguarding and the 

behaviour and welfare of pupils in 

their school. They are advocates for 

their school and are the point of 

communication between stakeholders 

in each school and the LETTA Trust 

Board. 

Why me? 

All parents and carers of Stebon pupils 

are eligible to stand as candidates for 

this LGB vacancy. The qualities you need 

for being a member of the LGB are 

enthusiasm, commitment and an interest 

in education. You also need to be able 

to work well in a team. Good 

candidates will bring skills sets to the 

team. Let us know what they are. If 

elected, you may continue in this role for 

4 years, even if you no longer have a 

child at Stebon. 

Voting from Monday 23 November 2020 at 8am- Friday 27 November 2020 at 4pm  

(each parent has 1 vote)  

Result announced on Monday 30 November 2020 
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 if you cannot work 
from hands as 
soon as you get 
home 
You can spread 
the virus even if 
you don’t have 
symptoms. 

November Lockdown 

Well done to Ella 
Fitzgerald Class for 

having 100.00% 
attendance this week! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

For many of us November may be looking a little daunting with lockdown back in 
force but I am really pleased that we are able to remain open and hopefully 
provide some stability during this period. We realise that this is a worrying time for 
some but just because we cannot be in the same physical space doesn’t mean 
we can’t still support each other, and it is needed now more than ever. With 
teamwork, good planning + preparation and our personal dose of good humour 
we can get through this together!  

 

Please rest assured that we will continue to follow our COVID-19 Risk Assessment 
moving forward and will strive to keep everyone in school as safe as we can.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to say a big THANK YOU to all parents who 
have been co-operating with all the procedures we have in place (barrier and 
gate changes); together we have made the roads of the Burdett Estate much 
safer and more secure!  

 

Moreover, we would like to thank all the children who are being so resilient during 
these times and all the staff, who have gone above and beyond to provide the 
best education they can. Even when faced with an unprecedented situation like 
the COVID-19 outbreak, our teachers have made sure that the child ren at 
Stebon are safe and that they can keep learning.  - YOU ARE AMAZING & 
EXCEPTIONAL! 

 

New restrictions: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/new-national-restrictions-from-5-
november 

 

Education while in Lockdown: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/new-national-

GOV Education during Lockdown 

Schools, colleges and universities 

remain open. The Government 

will continue to prioritise the 

wellbeing and long-term futures 

of our young people and will not 

be closing core educational 

facilities, like early years settings, 

schools, colleges, universities and 

vocational training centres. 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/new-national-restrictions-from-5-november
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/new-national-restrictions-from-5-november
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/new-national-restrictions-from-5-november#education-school-college-and-university
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work from hands 
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home 
You can spread 
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This term Year 6 have been learning about World War II. They have been taught 
about why WWII started; World War II began when the UK and France declared 

war on Germany, after German troops led by Adolf Hitler had invaded Poland on 1 
September 1939 to claim land there as their own. They have been learning about 
the They have worked in teams to create Glory Buns; a traditional dish that was 
made during WWII to celebrate victories. The dessert delicacies look delicious! – 

Well done Year 6! 

Year 6 Chefs! 

Well done to Ella 
Fitzgerald Class for 

having 100.00% 
attendance this week! 

Did you know 

While many countries 
were involved in the war, 
they each took sides – ei-

ther with the Allies, or the 
Axis. 

The main Axis countries 
were Germany, Italy 

and Japan. 
The main Allied countries 

were Great Britain, 
the United States, France 

and the Soviet Union 
(Russia). 

https://www.theschoolrun.com/homework-help/japan
https://www.theschoolrun.com/homework-help/the-united-states-of-america
https://www.theschoolrun.com/homework-help/russia
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Well done to Ella 
Fitzgerald Class for 

having 100.00% 
attendance this week! 
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  if you cannot 
work from hands 
as soon as you get 
home 
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you don’t have 
symptoms. 

Entrances and Exits 

Well done to Ella 
Fitzgerald Class for 

having 100.00% 
attendance this week! 

Nursery enter & exit via the nursery gate between 
9:00—9:15 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  

 
Reception pupils enter & exit via the fire engine 

entrance between 9:00—9:15 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  
 

Year 1 enter & exit via pupil entrance between 9:00—
9:15 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  

 
Year 2 enter & exit via main entrance between 9:00—

9:15 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  
 

Year 3 enter & exit via the fire engine entrance 
between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  

 
Year 4 enter & exit via car park entrance between 

9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  
 

Year 5 enter & exit via pupil entrance between 9:00—
9:15 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  

 
Year 6 enter & exit via main entrance between 9:00—

9:30 & 3:15—3:30 respectively 
 

(For the gates that have more than one year group, 
both will come in at the same time, one on each side of 

the entrance.) 


